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The Council of the Municipality of New Lebanon, Ohio, held a public hearing regarding 

the proposed 2020 Appropriations on Tuesday, November 5, 2019 following all proper 

notices and postings.  The hearing began at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Raymond Arriola 

presiding.  Present were Municipal Manager Glena Madden, Police Chief Rick Daulton,  

Code Enforcement Administrator Melody Davis, Law Director Ronald D. Keener, Fire 

Chief J.C. Keyser, Clerk of Council Sandy Wright and several visitors.  Service 

Department Superintendent Scott Brock and Chief Financial Officer Brenda Etter were 

absent. 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

The following members were present at the Call to Order: Raymond Arriola, Gale Joy 

Carol Macmann, Hillary McClusky,  Christopher Sands, and Douglas Thompson.  

 

I. OPENING OF PUBLIC HEARING   

 

Mayor Arriola opened the hearing. 

 

II.       ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF REMARKS 

 

Municipal Manager Glena Madden stated after the budget workshop we went through 

and changed a few things.  We took out the street sweeping for next year.  I did meet with 

Greg Williams regarding the tennis courts.  He is not above doing tennis courts with us 

again because we can split the cost.  He would like to add two additional courts at their 

cost so they can have other tournaments.  I am working  on another estimate for tennis 

courts 

 

III. QUESTIONS/COMMENTS FROM COUNCIL MEMBERS 

 

Mayor Arriola then asked for questions or comments from the Council.  Nothing was 

heard. 

 

Mayor Arriola stated at this time we will have public comments or questions.  If you have 

a comment or question please step to the podium and state your full name and address for 

the record. 
 

IV. QUESTIONS/COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 

 

None 

 

V. CLOSING OF HEARING 

 

Mayor Arriola stated do I have a motion to close the public hearing. 

 

Motion by Council Member Madden, second by Council Member Macmann to close the 

public hearing. 

 

VOICE VOTE ON MOTION. MOTION CARRIED. 

 

Hearing adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Approved: 
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